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I am a native Oregonian and have lived in the Willamette Valley, The Dalles, and now 

in Florence. Clean and safe water is a concern in every corner of the state and this 

legislation placing a moratorium on permitting new and expanding factory farms is 

such an important step because it will give Oregon time to protect our communities, 

family farms, and the water supply that we simply cannot take for granted. 
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